
The P&C Association of Leumeah Public School acknowledges Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the traditional  

custodians of our land and their continuing connection to land, waters and community; we pay our respects to their cultures and E

lders, past and present. 

P&C Matters 
We would love to welcome you to our meetings.  Our meetings are currently held in person in the school 

library and via Zoom.  

Term 2: Week 3 – 9 May @ 7pm 

  Week 8 – 13 June @ 7pm 

We also have a Facebook page where you can follow along for updates and register your interest to attend our 

meetings via zoom: https://www.facebook.com/lpspandc 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM STALL 

Did you know that we sell brand new hair accessories?  Head to www.lpspandc.square.site to see our range.  

Orders will be packed and distributed to your child’s classroom on Thursdays and Fridays each week.  Please 

remember to list your child’s name and class when ordering. 

 

 

 

We are very thankful for all good quality donations received.  Sometimes, items are a little too worn and 

discoloured so please only donate items that still look presentable.  These can be delivered to the school office 

and will be sorted by our volunteers ready for the next stall. 

Have you wondered why we haven’t had a second hand stall in a while?  We need volunteers to be available 

to run these stalls.  Please get in touch via lpspandc@outlook.com.au if you can help facilitate the running of 

our second hand uniform stall. 

 

MOTHERS DAY STALL – 12 MAY 2023 

As always, we’ll have our $2, $4, $6 and $8 tables. 

 

If you can lend a hand, visit volunteersignup.org/X4KYC or use the QR code to sign up. 
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 

 

Issue 3 of Book Club has arrived! Look out for your copy of Book Club coming home in your child's 

schoolbag!  

It's packed with hundreds of books from just $3 to help you on your child's reading journey.  

Orders can be made online only, via LOOP: https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  

Orders close Friday 12 May. 

 

 

 

 

We love being part of the P&C.  We’ve each found it a great way to meet other parents, be kept informed of all 

the things happening at our school and also contributing to the purchasing and installation of things like the 

two playgrounds and fans.  Air-conditioning is also on its way! 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx

